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March 4, 2010 

Bob 

Let me start by thanking you once again for taking your valuable time to share with our MBA 
students in Entrepreneurship and Business Strategy. Your presentation was extremely well 
received. 

We had a good discussion of your talk at the class sessions that followed, and it was clear how 
much the students appreciated listening to you. The students overwhelming agreed that your 
messages were just right and I agree with them. In fact I received the following note from one of 
my students on the next day: 

        “First off I would like to say that Robert Prince's presentation yesterday was  
Amazing, Eye Opening and Inspiring! Thanks for inviting him to come. I recommend he 
come to all your classes if possible.  What he had to say really impacted me.” 

I don’t think anything I could add would have more effect than her unsolicited note. As always, 
your account of the lessons learned based on your experiences provided an excellent educational 
vehicle for discussing the realities of the business world, including both the highs, lows, skills, 
preparation, luck and especially initiative. 

I’ll e-mail you once I have my Fall Schedule to see if you can make my next semester class. 

Thanks again for meeting with this class and I look forward to seeing you again. 

Dick	
  


